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Monday 14th January 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

Bramall Hall – Touching the Past Workshop  

As part of our theme, “Was Life Better Before Wi Fi?” the children in Year 2 will be visiting Bramall Hall on Thursday 31st January 2019 to take part in a range of activities that will enrich their learning and bring history alive.  
In this session the children will look at the similarities and differences between their home and that of a child living at the end of the 19th century. 
This interactive tour offers plenty of hands-on experiences, including the chance for all the pupils to play with some Victorian toys. They'll learn what it was like to do the washing with a dolly tub and wash board and find out what rich Victorians carried in their suitcases!
The children will need to wear their school uniform on that day. They will be provided with a grab bag for lunch. The cost of the trip will be £8.00 for the tour and transport and has been subsidised by the school.
Ms Ingham / Miss Best


Name of Child: 

I give permission for my child to attend the workshops at Bramall Hall on Thursday 31st January 2019.

I enclose £8.00 to cover the cost of this trip or have paid using ParentPay. Please tick

Emergency Contacts 1: 	

Emergency Contacts 2: 

Medical Conditions: 	

Signed:								Parent / Carer
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